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END OF TERM UPDATE: 

 

Dear parents and carers, 

 

It’s been another busy term, but the summer holidays are in sight! We have just a few quick messages before 

we break up. Our Year 6’s have their last day today and we couldn’t be prouder of how well they have done this 

year, and over their time at Hardwick Green. We will miss them and we wish them all the best for their journey at 

secondary school! 

 

Sadly, some members of staff are leaving us this term. Three of our teachers - Miss Harris, Mrs Phillips-Nunn 

and Mrs Duggett – are leaving us for pastures new. They will all be a huge loss to school and we will really 

miss them.  Mrs Rankin is also leaving us as Education Welfare Officer, and Mrs Taylor, our Business 

Manager, is leaving us. Both have been a huge support to parents with attendance and other admin issues such 

as applying for Free School Meals and working MCAS!  Everyone at Hardwick Green would like to thank those 

leaving us for their hard work and dedication over the years, and we wish them all the best for the future. 

 

This means we have some new staff joining us in September. Mrs Measor joins us as our new Business 

Manager, Mrs Montgomery will be our new Education Welfare Officer and Miss French is starting as a 

Teaching Assistant in Year 1. We are really looking forward to having them on board!  

 

From all of us – thank you for all of your support this year. Have a great summer! School re-opens on 

Wednesday 4th September 2024. Breakfast Club will be open from 8:00, with school doors opening for register 

at 8:40. We look forward to seeing you all then! 

 

Best wishes 

 

Chris Story 

Principal 


